[bookmark: _Hlk156382195]Village of Brady Board of Trustees   
Special Meeting
March 13, 2024

The Village of Brady Board of Trustees met with the Brady Public School Board of Education on February 13, 2024 at 17:30 in the board room of Brady Public Schools. The Village Board did not have enough attendees to reach a quorum. Notice of this meeting was given in advance by posting notices at the following locations: Village of Brady Community Center, Flatwater Bank Brady, and Brady USPS office. Said notice stated that the agenda is kept continuously current and available for public inspection at the village office during scheduled office hours. Village Board members present were Todd Roe and Matt Welte. Arlee Gentry, Jeff Miller, and Dan Robison were absent. The Brady Public Schools Board of Education called their special meeting to order. The Village Board members were present to listen and advise and will take any potential action at their regular board meeting.

Discussion on building plans and costs of the learning center. Discussed possible grants available and fundraising ideas. Discussed presentation of the collaborative project to the public and incorporating it into the all school reunion at Brady Days in August. The boards will meet again on June 10, 2024 at 6:00 during the regular school board meeting at Brady Public School.

Jill Miller
Village Clerk, Village of Brady, Nebraska

